
25th April 2025 

 

Vision Screening in Lancashire 

Vision screening is an integral part of the universal       

delivery of the national Healthy Child Programme.  

Every child in the Reception class will receive an invitation 

to have their vision tested in school. 

A detailed letter will be sent home with your child closer to 

the screening date.  

 

 

Vision Screening in Lancashire 

Vision screening will be taking place for the reception 

class children on 

6th May 

An Opt-out consent form will be sent home with your child 

closer to the screening date. If you do not receive one and 

wish to Opt-out, please contact the school.  

 

The next school holiday: 

Spring bank holiday! School will close on Friday 23rd May for one week, we will      

reopen on Monday 2nd June. 

Thank you 

VE Day Special lunch:  

We will be having a special lunch in school on Thursday 8th May for VE day. If your child 

is on packed lunch but would like to join in, please pay £2.70 on Scopay.  (If you are      

entitled to free school meals you do not need to pay). If your child is an infant, please 

phone us to book in your child.  

Parent meetings: 

Monday 28th April  - Year 4 

Tuesday 29th April  - Year 3 and Year 5 

Wednesday 30th April  - Year 1 and Nurture 

Thursday 1st May  - Year 2 

Friday 2nd May  - Year 6 

Please book an appointment time via Scopay.  

Reminder: The PGL residential trip is next week! Some of our year 5 children are going to 

Winmarleigh Hall on Weds 30th April  - Friday 2nd May. We hope you all enjoy the          

activities! 

May bank holiday: Reminder that Monday 5th May is a bank holiday so we will be closed 

this day. We reopen as normal on Tuesday 6th May. 


